Volunteers needed for AARP TAX-AIDE to help prepare taxes for seniors for 2016 tax season
Do you like working with people?  Are you good with numbers?
East Contra Costa County AARP Tax-Aide is looking for volunteers to become members of a team providing free tax preparation for individuals of all ages.  Tax-Aide volunteer positions include Tax Counselors who are trained by Tax-Aide and certified by IRS and Client Facilitators who schedule appointment and assist clients at tax sites. Orientation is in December 2015, classes for tax counselors start in January 2016.  Service starts February and continues through April 15, 2016.

If interested, apply online, www.aarp.org/taxvolunteer or call Karen Nunez at 925-989-7482 for additional information.
